
From: Steingass, Joyce
Sent: 2/29/2012 12:50:02 PM

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Gibson, 
Bill (GE&O) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=WLG3)

To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: copy of scope document?

Great, that’s a good plan. Thank you.

Joyce W. Steingass, PE

(415) 355-5532

iws@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Gibson, Bill (GE&O) [mailto:WLG3@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 12:42 PM 
To: Steingass, Joyce; Yura, Jane 
Subject: Re: copy of scope document?

Joyce

I will forward it tonight or tomorrow when I get back in the office.

Bill

From: Steingass, Joyce [mailto:joyce.steingass@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 29, 2012 08:02 AM 
To: Yura, Jane; Gibson, Bill (GE&O)
Subject: copy of scope document?

Hi Jane and Bill,

Thanks again for conversing with me about SB705, GRCs and other topics yesterday. I find that having 
an informal interface in regulatory work is very helpful, so I appreciate you taking the time to chat.

SB GT&S 0068522

mailto:iws@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:WLG3@pge.com
mailto:joyce.steingass@cpuc.ca.gov


I am wondering whether one of you can forward me that scope of work document that you mentioned 
working on, I think it related to PG&E discussions with Micheiie Cooke related to the CPUC using 
professional consulting resources to evaluate the safety and security aspects of O&M and capital 
investment plans?

We are having an internal meeting this afternoon, and it would help me to have what you shared. 
Thanks again!

Joyce W. Steingass, PE

Senior Utilities Engineer - Risk Assessment Unit

Consumer Protection and Safety Division

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 355-5532

iws@couc.ca.gov
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